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MayPlanting Mark Creek

None of Mainstreams Programs would exist without these funders.

Mainstreams MEMBERSHIP
•	 Teachers must be Mainstreams members 

to book our programs
•	 Membership is free
•	 Membership form?  e-mail me at:
•	  jimcsduncan@gmail.com

Mainstreams’ successful planting in Kimberely’s 
new park across Mark Creek from the Platzl is 
celebrated in Laura’s report.  If you would like a 
copy, e-mail kootenaylaura@gmail.com

Visit Mainstreams planting at the Park across 
Mark Creek from the Platzl and see if you can 
find these plants.

Native Nine Bark

Alpine Carpet Juniper

White Spruce

Bonus...
Potentilla, to the left


